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Reflection and review.  Case discussion with other partners,  
including any discussion via the LSCP   

ADCS to follow LSCP process for  
informing partners when  
considering a notification to the  
National Panel   
( This is currently under review, and  
interim arrangements include the  
ADCS to contact the Chair in the  
first instance who will liaise with  
partners and /or convene an extra  
ordinary meeting of the  Review  
Advisory Group.   

•   Make decision about whether to notify to  LSCP      

•   Complete rationale for decision making     
Is this a notifiable incident document? ) (   

•   R ecord on Mosaic.   

•   Report to LSCP via  LSCP Serious Child Care  
Incident (SCCI) Notification Form , which is  
available on request  from   lscp.info@leeds.gov.uk      
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